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2019 U14 State Performance Program Athlete Trial List 
 
SA	Country	Basketball	is	pleased	to	announce	athletes	selected	to	trial	for	the	
2019	U14	State	Performance	Program.		Athletes	have	been	selected	to	trial	for	
the	SPP	based	on	their	performance	at	the	Talent	Identification	Camps	held	in	
the	October	School	Holidays.			

Trials	will	be	held	on	Saturday	the	24th	of	November.		For	a	detailed	trial	
schedule	please	click	here			

Detailed	information	will	be	sent	to	selected	athletes	in	the	coming	days.	
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Under 14 Boys 
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
Congratulations	to	all	athletes	selected	to	trial	for	the	Under	14	program,	and	
we	wish	you	the	best	of	luck	at	trials.		
	
If	your	child	is	on	the	above	list	and	you	do	not	receive	a	trial	information	
email	by	Monday	the	29th	of	October,	please	make	contact	with	us	via	the	
below	details.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	announcement,	please	contact	HP	
PCDO	Jamie	Petty	via	highperformance@sacbci.com.au	


